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	Name
	P
	A
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	P
	A

	Cathy Cox (chair) 
	x
	
	Karyn Armstrong (Div. 6)
	
	x

	Stephanie Kashima
(Tech Rev) 
	
	x
	Cindy Vinson (Div. 6)
	x
	

	Kara Chambers (Div. 1) 
	
	x
	Non – Voting Members:
	
	

	Steve Lipmann (Div. 1)
	x
	
	Dean of Instruction – Jeff Nelson
	
	x

	Ian Walton (Div. 2)
	x
	
	VP of Instruction – Norma Ambriz-Galaviz
	x
	

	Dianne Lamkin (Div. 2)
	x
	
	Instructional Specialist –Aileen de Guzman
	
	x

	Jo Loomis (Div. 3)
	x
	
	Articulation Officer – Yolanda Coleman
	x
	

	Vacant (Div. 3)
	
	
	GUESTS:  Mark Engel

	Scott Brunson (Div. 4)
	x
	
	

	Wael Abdeljabbar (Div. 4)
	x
	
	

	Jeff Cormier (Div. 5)
	
	
	

	Rebeca Sanchez (Div. 5)
	
	
	


1. There was general discussion while quorum was achieved – People are still reporting strange disappearances in CurricUNET texts; this may be related to copying and pasting between two open CurricUNET windows in the same browser (a possible way to avoid this may be to use Firefox and Explorer if you need two windows open at the same time.)  Cathy also asked reps to be careful about wording of revision rationales, as they appear on the Board agenda packets.  There was also discussion about sequential courses that have the same objectives but are also prerequisites for one another. The meeting was called to order at 2:40 pm.  
2. The agenda was approved as written (M/S/U Vinson’/Loomis)

3. Minutes of 4/5/10 were approved (M/S/U Brunson/Walton)

4. Course and Program Approvals: CONSENT AGENDA
The following items were approved by consent (M/S/U   Brunson/Vinson )
a. MATH 000CG
BIOSC 004


4. Course and Program Approvals: Regular Agenda
ART 031A

Beginning Drawing
ART 033A

Basic Design: Two-dimensional
ART 047B

Watercolor
ART 047C

Watercolor
ART 047D

Watercolor
ART 049A

Painting
ART 049B

Painting
ART 049C

Painting
ART 049D

Painting
Changes were suggested for all of these courses in a number of areas, including schedule and catalog descriptions, objectives, and assignments.  Most of these courses had already been edited and corrected; general confusion about why they were not showing the edits at this time when they were there a few days ago.  Mark Engel will revise and they will come back to CRC when corrected.  

5. New Business
a. Discussion of Program Approval Process at the State level; “substantive” and “non-substantial” changes.






Cathy presented a summary of what constitutes “substantive changes” to programs requiring re-approval by the State. Our local process all the way to Board approval is the same for substantive & non-substantive changes.  Nonsubstantive changes simply require state notification; substantive changes require state approval.  Two forms are used by State: CC510 and CC511.  

Substantive changes include :  unique program code, transfer or occupational status, change from active to inactive, adding a new certificate to an existing program, more than 50% online (this is also important for accreditation – Cindy and Norma monitor this).  There are still many approved DE addenda that have not been entered in Curricunet. Norma says Mina is working on this.

Nonsubstantive changes include:  TOP codes, title, number of units, degree type, year of approval.

A question was asked as to whether combining several programs into one (perhaps as a result of program discontinuance process) would be “substantive change”.  Not clearly answered.  Norma pointed out that even after Board approval of new programs, they cannot be offered until approved by State – the French program approved last year is still “on hold” as forms have not been completed.  Forms and documentation must be completed by program faculty (not Office of Instruction!)
 
b. Discussion of change in CRC meeting days for Fall 2010


Cathy explained that as a result of the change in Board meetings from Thursday to Tuesday evenings, many other district and college committees have changed their schedules.  This includes both District Council and DBAC, two major committees that the Academic Senate president is expected to attend.  This year we have had some problems as the current Technical Review chair (Stephanie Kashima) has been unable to attend many CRC meetings due to the overlap in scheduling. Next year, there is a strong possibility that Cathy Cox will be Academic Senate president and this problem will continue.  (At this time, quorum was lost).  She asked those CRC members still present to consider possible alternative times. 


c. Discussion and consideration of strategies for dealing with the effects of college reorganization on curriculum approvals for Summer/Fall 2010 

Not officially discussed due to loss of quorum.  However, curriculum process will be affected by the re-organization this summer and those effects will need to be discussed. Norma is about to send out a call for elections.  DC is no longer an 11-month assignment.
